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APRIL 26TH, 2021. 

 
University of Tuzla 

Faculty of Electrical Engineering 

On the 26.04.2021. at the University of Tuzla, a hackaton promotion was held. The 

promotion was held for students of the Faculty of Electrical Engineering, University of 

Tuzla. Hackaton, that will be held in Banja Luka in the period 20-22.05.2021. was presented 

by Marko Rosić, a member of the ''VIRAL'' project team from the Innovation Centre Banja 

Luka.  

During the presentation, a promotional video was shown, students get information 

about concept of event and all logistic information about event. 
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During the promotion, we explained to the audience the benefits they can get by 

participating in this type of event. New knowledge, networking, as well as valuable rewards 

are just some of the benefits that students will receive if they participate. Problems that will 

be solved are also presented. Finally, we explained the application process to the students. 

 

Banja Luka, April, 27th, 2021.  

 

 

 Prepared by: 

Marko Rosić 


